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GENESEE DISTRICT LIBRARY AND CITY OF LINDEN  
PLAN FOR MILL BUILDING RENOVATION 

 
 
August 14, 2024 – Flint, Michigan     Genesee District Library leaders met with City of 
Linden officials to discuss the City’s Mill renovation project and how it will impact Linden 
Library services.  The Linden branch will need to temporarily close in January 2025 and 
library equipment and materials will be removed so that renovation work can be done. 

City officials and the Genesee District Library are committed to keeping a GDL branch 
in Linden and are working together on that.  Specific details have not been worked out 
and a reopening date is not yet determined. 

In the meantime, Linden residents can access library services at any of the other 18 
GDL locations and through our website at thegdl.org.  GDL will continue to support the 
Story Book Trail at Eagles Wooden Park, and will collaborate with the City to provide 
programming at other venues in Linden. 

For questions, please Contact Dave Conklin, Director 

-end- 
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